
 
 
 
 
 

PARTICIPATION IN PARIKSHA PE CHARCHA (PPC) 2025 – ONLINE MCQ COMPETITION 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
The 8th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha (PPC), an interactive program led by our Hon’ble Prime Minister, 
will take place at Bharat Mandapam, New Delhi, in January 2025. This program aims to engage 
students, teachers, and parents in meaningful discussions about examinations and learning. 
 
To select participants for this prestigious event, an online Multiple-Choice Question (MCQ) competition 
is being organized at https://innovateindia1.mygov.in/  from 14th December 2024 to 14th January 
2025. The competition is open to students of Classes VI to XII, teachers, and parents. 
 
It is mandatory for all students in Classes VI to XII to register and participate in the online MCQ 
competition.  This is an excellent opportunity to get shortlisted for participation in Pariksha Pe Charcha 
2025. 
 
Participants can also submit questions to be addressed by the Hon’ble Prime Minister during the 
program. Selected questions may be featured in the live event.  All participants will receive a 
Participation Certificate. 
 
We invite everyone to come together and celebrate the Utsav of Examinations, Pariksha Pe Charcha 
2025, envisioned by our Hon’ble Prime Minister to make learning an enjoyable experience for our future 
nation builders. 
 
Parents are kindly requested to encourage and ensure their wards’ active participation in this unique 
initiative. 
 
Let us make this event a grand success! 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                  Asha Prabhakar 
                   (Principal) 
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